
From: Shahida Qureshi  
Sent: 29 April 2023 12:18 
To: Planning  
Cc: camdenwheel@hotmail.com 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
I write in connection to new commercial development plan for the Camden 
Market area to install the Ferris wheel. 
I appose the suggestion for this as this is already a very crowded part of 
London. 
-  there are not enough facilities for public ie very limited toilet provisions. 
-  This will have negative impact on historical buildings in the surrounding area. 
-  The height of the wheel will result into local residents privacy being affected. 
-  Transport system is already disrupted due to cycle lanes and narrow road 
space.  This will create more strain on roads and parking for local resident. 
-  I agree with the MET response of increase in crime related activities. 
Therefore this plan should not go ahead as already so much has been 
overtaken by new developments. 
 
Regards Shahida Qureshi 
 
 


